
 

  
  
 

 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ No. 84 – AUGUST 8, 2023 

Feast Day Mass - Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

  

            

To members of pastoral teams,   

To priests, deacons, PCLs, LPAs,   

To the faithful active in their communities,  

To members of religious communities,   

To Archdiocesan staff, 

 

  

 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 

 

Archbishop Christian Lépine will celebrate the Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary at the 7:30 p.m. Mass on Tuesday, August 15, at Mary Queen of the World Cathedral. 

 

You will find below the links to the invitation, in the form of a communiqué, and the official 

poster shared by our Communications department: 

Invitation 

Poster 

 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

In Jesus, 

 

 
  

† Alain Faubert, VG 

Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal 

 

https://mcusercontent.com/a433eb20c800445084b2a96b3/files/d13799e5-aa2c-bbac-90a7-e2c474bff579/Messe_Assomption_ENG.01.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/a433eb20c800445084b2a96b3/images/b714967e-9183-50a5-c0f3-99c1f457f1e6.jpg

